HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION

August 1, 2018

Attendees: Kyle Gillis, Stephanie Stack, Riley O'Brien, Dave Belanger, Russ Rogers, Jake Balfour, Jayne Belanger, Jason Bridgeo, Robbin Dunn

Benches have been ordered for the fields. They are built when ordered. When complete, they will be shipped. Received a coupon for 10% off our next order.

Hardy South Field is now open. Need to add a few trees to the far end of the field for the abutters and replace a couple of trees that did not survive the spring/summer.

Handicap Parking- Kyle will attend the 8/13/18 meeting with the traffic safety committee. Nichols Field Complex currently has the required handicap parking available.

Need more information for informed decision making.

Horse Ring- Kyle had a discussion with Deb (acting town manager) and the town attorney is reviewing the paperwork regarding the horse ring and the location.

Fields- Still waiting for conceptual plans for the rec field plan. Cannot move forward with the rec committee or the selectmen with out the plans.

On 8/13/18, Kyle will attend the selectmen's meeting to propose moving the flag pole.

Motion to adjourn at 7:36pm by Russ Rogers, 2nd by Jake Balfour. APPROVED

Next meeting 9/5/18

Submitted by Robbin Dunn